
 

 
Date: November 12, 2024 
 
 
Subject: Cancellation of Beacon Board Meeting November 15, 2024 
 
 
Good morning, with concurrence from Beacon Chair Lopez,  the regularly 
scheduled meeting  of the  BEACON Board of Directors for November 15, 
2024,  has been cancelled for lack of a quorum.  
 
Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
The meeting will be re-scheduled to a later date.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marc Beyeler 
Executive Director 
beyeler@beacon..ca.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A California Joint Powers Agency 
 

Member Agencies 
 

Monica Solorzano 
City of Carpinteria 

 
Kyle Richards, Vice-Chair 

City of Goleta 
 

Gabe Teran 
City of Oxnard 

 
Steven Gama 

City of Port Hueneme 
 

Doug Halter 
City of San Buenaventura 

 
Eric Friedman 

City of Santa Barbara 
 

Laura Capps 
Das Williams 

County of Santa Barbara 
 

Vianey Lopez, Chair 
Matt LaVere 

County of Ventura 
 

Executive Director 
Marc Beyeler 

 
 

Santa Barbara Address: 
105 East Anapamu, Suite 201 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
 
 

Ventura Address: 
501 Poli St. 
P.O. Box 99 

Ventura, CA 93001 
 
 

Email: 
Staff@Beacon.ca.gov 

 
 

Website: 
http://www.beacon.ca.gov 

 

mailto:beyeler@beacon..ca.gov

